
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY 

COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION 

CITY OF FREMONT 
 

 

 

The Environmental Sustainability Commission will not meet at its regular meeting of June 1, 

2017. A special meeting will be scheduled later in June or early July 2017. A notice will be 

posted after a date has been confirmed.  

 

 

 

This notice is being posted in the City of Fremont Development Services Center. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


